
 

October 17, 2012 
 
 
MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 2012-1017-023 
 
TO:  PRESIDENTS OF COMPONENT SOCIETIES , SPECIALTY DIVISIONS, 
SPECIALTY SOCIETIES, SUB-SPECIALTY SOCIETIES AND AFFILIATE 
SOCIETIES  
 
 
Greetings! 
 
The joint PMA-Philhealth Forum on November 6, 2012, has been rescheduled 
to November 15, 2012 at 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. at the PMA Auditorium. 
 
Your presence is highly warranted because of important matters to be 
discussed  as the following: 
 

 New Policies 

 Unreleased Checks and IDs 

 New Benefits (Case Rates, Global Budget, Primary Care 

 Latest issuances on how to claim 

 Streamlining of renewal of providers  

 Landbank for ATM 

 Spreadsheet 

 Senior Citizen 

 Engagement Process 

 Philhealth Law 
 
Please be guided accordingly! 
 
 
 
MARIANNE O. DOBLES, M.D. 
Secretary General 
 
Noted: 
 
 
MODESTO O. LLAMAS, M.D. 
President   


